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The requirement to emboss each individual edible cannabis product with the universal
symbol for cannabis is problematic. Some edible products are more conducive to this 
requirement than others. A gummy, for example may have a clear stamp prior to 
coating it with a product which allows them to be in a bottle without sticking together.

Asking the inspectors to use their own judgement then adds a layer of subjectivity 
which may allow the exact same product to pass under one inspector and fail under 
another one. The container already has the symbol on it. Having the symbol on the 
product as well is redundant and unnecessary.


